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We travelled on the tube
for the first time to
Angel and had a lovely
picnic in the park!

To support our learning about traditional
tales and explorers, Reception visited the
Little Angel Theatre to watch a performance
of ‘The Curious Rat’.

We walked to the theatre, took our seats and
watched an amazing puppet show! ‘The Curious
Rat’ tells the story of Lucien, a lonely city rat who
watches the pigeons from his home under Waterloo
Bridge and wishes he could join them in the sky.
One day he spots the most amazing pigeon and
takes his first brave steps to follow her into the
lights of the big city…

We loved watching the animations and puppets.
At the end of the show, we took part in a Q&A
with the puppets. They asked us if we could be a
pigeon or a rat for a day, which animal would we
choose? Lots of Reception children said they
wanted to be pigeons so they could fly to the top
of the London Eye!

Some of us even got to hold the
puppets after the performance!


